Dear Mayor Compton and Councilmembers:

I am writing to urge the continuation of RASEC. I support many of the group's efforts and particularly would like to call out the devotion and work of Dick Cavicchi. I also disagree with several of RASEC's opinions and desired paths.

But let's not throw the baby out with the bathwater. We're a town of good, thoughtful people and I believe the discussion, even when heated, of our past and future is important. We owe it to the good people of our neighboring Emory Grove and we owe it to ourselves.

Thank you.

Rachel Schwartz 128 Chestnut Ave